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Welcome back!

Welcome back to what promises to be another very busy year. I hope you all enjoyed the summer break.
A very warm welcome to those parents of children who joined Toucans class and to all other children new to our school. All of the children have settled in very quickly and a happy, hardworking atmosphere is evident in every classroom Newsletters will again come out on the first Monday of every month this year, again on blue paper, in a hope that communication remains good. 
Information needed

At the start of every year we ask you to complete our form providing us with your contact details and medical information for your child so that we can update records where necessary. This form is attached to the newsletter and we would appreciate it if it could be returned as soon as possible please in case we do need to contact you in an emergency. If email addresses are provided we will also be sending newsletters to you via this method as we are aware some do get lost in the journey from the classroom to home!!

First Day Calling

In order to comply with safeguarding procedures we will continue to operate a ‘first day call’ when children are absent. If your child is absent from school we would appreciate if you could telephone and let us 
know before 9:30 a.m. (close of register) Mrs Want will telephone you if she hasn’t heard anything by this time. Thank you in advance for your help with this.
School Uniform
It is lovely to see the children looking so smart in their new uniform (hopefully it is all named?!) Please do try to ensure that, as well as their clothing (grey trousers/skirts and blue jumpers/cardigans) meeting school policy, the children’s footwear is suitable for school. The children are very active and we do want to avoid accidents caused by inappropriate shoes! 
Star of the Week Assemblies

These will continue on Friday  starting on 13th September at 2:30 and all parents, grandparents etc are more than welcome to join us. The children really look forward to seeing you and sharing their achievements with the people who mean the most to them.

School Photographer
The school photographer will be in school on Monday 16th September in the morning.
Every school day matters!
Term dates are listed below for the year ahead. Under Government guidelines Headteachers may not grant any leave of absence unless there are exceptional circumstances. As a result all holiday requests will be unauthorised unless exceptional circumstances can be given. 

Attendance penalty notices (fines) will still be issued to anyone who takes a three day break or more within any given six week period where a child’s attendance is below 90%. 
Any child with attendance of less than 90% will be regarded as a persistent absentee and external agencies may become involved. Your child’s attendance data will be shared with you each term.
New faces, new roles
We welcome Miss Lauren Brown who joins our staff team working in Toucans Class. Mrs Michelle Smart and Miss Lauren Day are also spending more of their time with us and join us on a full time basis supporting children in class. It really is lovely to have them all joining us at TSM.
Dates:
16th Sept
Photographer in
18th Oct 
End of Term 1
29th Oct (Tues)
Term 2 begins

19th Dec

End of Term 2
6th Jan

Term 3 begins 

13th Feb

End of Term 3
24th Feb

Term 4 begins

2nd April 
End of Term 4
20th April
Term 5 begins

22nd May
End of Term 
1st June

Term 6 begins
21st July 
End of School Year
